

Twelvetree Avenue, Werrington Peterborough, PE4 5DT

Telephone:

01733 577600

Website:

www.williamlawceschool.co.uk

Email:

office@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs T A Cunningham B Ed (Hons)

Learning Living Loving Together

20th January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Come Dine with William Law Year 3

On Thursday 30th January, all children in Class 11 will prepare, cook, serve and eat a three course meal together as part of our Come Dine initiative. The menu will be:

Starter: Melon balls with fruit coulis
Main: Meatball pasta bake / Quorn meatballs
Dessert: Trifle

This is an exciting opportunity, which will allow the children to learn a range of vital kitchen skills.

The children will then sit down together to have their meal – this will be **instead** of their school dinner or packed lunch. Children will **not** need to bring a packed lunch on the day, as we hope they will be excited to eat the food that they themselves have prepared. However, if a packed lunch is bought into school, please be aware that this will be treated as a back-up meal plan only. All children will be supplied with an apron on the day – there is no need for your child to bring one.

Following the cooking event, all children will bring a menu card home with them – please do encourage them to help replicate what they have learnt for your enjoyment at home!

Allergies / Dietary Requirements

Please note we have made provisions for those children with food allergies or dietary requirements, who will be preparing and eating a suitable meal.

Parent Volunteers

In order to run the Come Dine with Year 3 event successfully, we require a number of volunteers. Volunteers will be assisting the children with developing their kitchen skills alongside the Class Teacher or Teaching Assistant.

We would warmly welcome volunteers to stay and join the children and adults to enjoy the 3 course meal together and a meal will be provided. Volunteers are required between 9.00am – 1:45pm, with the sit down meal served at approximately 12:15pm. . If you would like to volunteer, please email office@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk by Wednesday 22nd January.

As always, if you have any questions at all then please do not hesitate to speak with your child's class teacher.

Yours faithfully

Mrs T Cunningham Headteacher























